## Support for Proposal 223

Dear Chair Kluberton and Board of Fish members,

I am writing to you to express my support for Proposal 223. I believe this proposal will provide ADFG an effective tool to provide greater benefits to more of the power troll fleet including enabling us to realize a fuller harvest of our allocation during the low abundance years. I am an active power troll who resides in Sitka who has many years of trolling ahead of me. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Sincerely, Jeff Faryour